

CITY OF ATASCADERO

February 14, 2014

Mr. Daniel Silverie, III President Oak Haven Village, Inc. 3160 Ocean Terrace Marina, CA 93933

Dear Mr. Silverie,

I would like to express my personal appreciation for the invitation to the ribbon event cutting held at Oakhaven Village in Atascadero earlier this month, as well as my congratulations on a project well done. It is quite gratifying to witness a project such as this in the making. I'm very happy that the community of Atascadero was your choice of locales for this development which combines workforce housing in a quality neighborhood setting. Going the extra mile on oak tree preservation and landscaping creates a unique project that will be appreciated by future Atascadero families for years to come. Your experience in the construction and development arena as well as your overall dedication to the project was made apparent to me, and for those qualities I commend you.

Very truly yours

Tom O'Malley Mayor